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Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

A lot of things happened at the June 5th meeting.  If you didn't attend, you missed out on grilled 

hamburgers, an update on the Local Union elections from Chris Seguin, swearing in of new 

members, a chance of winning one of two door prizes, and more.  

 

The Local 20 Picnic at Sandy Lake Park was Saturday, June 2nd. We had the largest crowd to 

date come out in the heat for the food, fun, and fellowship.  Pictures of the prize winners are on 

page 3. The names of those winners are listed in order on page 4. 

 

The work picture is still looking good for the near future.  If you know any electricians that 

would like to work as Union Electricians have them call our Membership Development Depart-

ment. We need more electricians to man the work we have now in the jurisdiction, and this will 

continue as we get more work. 

 

You should have received the second ballot in your mail by now, if not call Chris Seguin at 214-

908-8359. Be sure to mark your ballots and return them in the supplied envelope to the Election 

Judge by the deadline. The ballots will be counted on the morning of June 27th at the hall.  Any 

candidate for office may be present or have an observer present at the counting of the ballots.  

                                                                                                                                                         

If you are interested in any training such as Code of Excellence, COMET, or Steward's training, 

send an email to pwarwick@ibew20.org, to be placed on the training list.  When we get enough 

people interested, we will schedule the training.  Currently there are five people on the list.    

Anyone interested in serving as a delegate or on a committee send an email to pwar-

wick@ibew20.org to be placed on the volunteer list.  

The recurring door prize will be $216.00 at the July 3rd meeting. 

The Local Union 20 Business Office will be closed on Wednesday, July 4, 2018, to observe July 

4th Holiday.  Normal business hours will resume on July 5, 2018, 

 A message from RENEW 
 

Renew will be cooking out before the July 3rd meeting. 

 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the RENEW  T-Shirt contest.  

1st place - Louis Rivers 

2nd place - RJ Zavala 

3rd place - Joshua Ball 

Honorable Mention - Cesar Martinez  

 

Page 4 shows a preview of the upcoming t-shirts.  
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 DECEASED MEMBERS 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathy to the family and friends of the members listed below, who have              

recently passed away since the last newsletter. 

DB# 600           Richard Gray              Ft. Worth            Passed away 05/26/2018            Member  54 years 

We would also like to express our condolences to members who have lost loved ones. 

Randy Gentry, lost his mother, Brenda Langland, on May 24, 2018. 

David L. Brown, lost his mother, Doris E. Brown on May 23, 2018 and then lost his father, Gilford L. C. Brown on June 

4, 2018. 

 

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Congratulations to those listed below who have announced the arrivals of their newest family member. 

Mike and Sara Askew welcome their son, Maddox Jay Askew, who was born on May 24, 2018, weighing 8 lbs. 11 oz. 

and was 21 in. long. 

Ivan Martinez Pina and Diana Lopez announced the arrival of their daughter, Mila Jade Pina, who was born on June 6, 

2018, and weighed 6 lbs. 1 oz. 

 

SICK AND INJURED  

 

We would like to wish a speedy and complete recovery to those members listed below.  If you, or know of a member, 

who needs to be added to this list, call the Local 20 Business Office. 

Jeffery Cooksey, Chris Bauer, Patrick Newland, Daryl Cordell, Randy Slagle and Richard Serrano, Adrianna Napaluch 

 “HAS BEEN CLUB”                                                                                                                                                                                                      
By James Creech, Retired Member 

Lots happened at the May meeting.  First thing is Stan Blaskiewicz won the door prize,  Second thing is how come he 

won.  The restaurant gives the door prize when we have over 40 guests at the meeting.  The door prize is a free meal.  

Congratulations Stan.  Hope you enjoyed it. Next thing, Don Illingworth returned after a long absence and brought with 

him Leon Fitzgerald.  Not to be out done the Lovelace twins, Felix and Howard brought Martha Dobb's husband, Robert 

Dobbs, Sr. Did you know that Dennis Rook and Philip Morton were high school classmates? Those poor teachers.  Now 

believe this or not, Felix Lovelace claims that the name Felix is biblical.  It was Cain's nickname. Did you know that 

Thomas Wilcoxen's middle name was Gwen?  Jack Beal's middle name is Fred.  We all knew Charles McClure's middle 

name was David and that he was a brother to Jack. Glenn Preston, whose father was also named Jack, doesn't have a 

middle name. 

 RETIRED MEMBERS LUNCHEON 

FORT WORTH RETIRED MEMBERS:                                                                                                                                                     

The Fort Worth Retired Members will meet at the IBEW 116 Federal Credit Union, located at 603 S. Adams in Fort 

Worth, TX. (corner of S. Adams and Pennsylvania), on the 1st Tuesday of each month at 12:00 Noon.  Come at             

11:00 AM if you want to play  dominos. Lunch is at Paris Coffee Shop at 1:30 PM.  If you need more information, 

call Tooter Mills at 817-292-9727.        

DALLAS RETIRED MEMBERS:                                                                                                                                                               

The “Has Been Club” of IBEW Retired Members are meeting at 11:30 AM on the third Wednesday of each month at 

The Martinez Restaurant, 901 Gross Rd., Mesquite, TX. For more information, please call or e-mail James Creech at  

469-372-0420, e-mail address is jimdandy602@yahoo.com.                                                                                    
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PRIZE WINNERS AT THE 2018 FAMILY PICNIC AT SANDY LAKE PARK 

Listed in order of the pictures are the names of the prize winners at the 2018 Family Picnic. 

Carolyn Santos, Ismael Solis, Rylan Suarez, Lorenzo Nava, Diana Macias, Connie Herrera, Matthew Gomez, Debbie 

Gomez, Jose Nasar, Priscilla Cepeda, David Norris, John Michael Rizo, Terry Boyde, Angel Maldonado, Jonas &         

Jordan Rodriguez, Marguerite Delgado, Manuel Serna, Juan Siller and Maribel Siddiqui. 

T-SHIRT CONTEST WINNERS 

1st Place - Louis Rivers 2nd Place - R. J. Zavala 

3rd Place - Joshua Ball Honorable Mention - Cesar Martinez 
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MEMBER'S CURRENT INFORMATION 

If you have recently moved, or have had any life changing events, such as marriage, divorce, death, etc., please 

notify the Local Union 20 Business Office so that we can update our records.  It is important that your infor-

mation is current with the Fund Offices, such as Health and Welfare and Annuity.  Also if you are a member of 

either the Dallas or Fort Worth Credit Unions.   

If you are not receiving your mail such as newsletters, or dues receipts from our office, please call and inquire 

about this to make sure your information is current. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

                                                                                                                                                 

Price O. Warwick, Jr.                                                                                                                                            

Asst. Bus. Mgr. 
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